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                                                                                               Thursday, 10 August 2017 
For Immediate Release 
ATT: EDITORS/NEWS REPORTERS PRODUCER 

 

 

ACTING MAYOR HANDS OVER NEW CRECHE AND OFFICIALY 

SWITCHED ON ELECTRIFICATION PROJECT.        

 
  

 
The Executive Committee members of Blouberg Municipality let by Acting Mayor, 
 Cllr William Ntlatla officially Switched on Electrification Project at Swartz Village 
on the 08 August 2017.this was one of the electrification projects completed for 
2016/17Financial year. 
 
The Exco members together with other councillors also officially handed over a 
State of the art Pre-School at Sadu village, which were constructed. The 
Municipality will this continue with other infrastructure projects which include 
Pre-Schools. 
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